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Town of Colrain 
Select Board Meeting 

55 Main Road/Town Office Building 
7:00 P.M. 

MINUTES OF March, 2017 

 
Present:  Mark Thibodeau, Eileen Sauvageau- 
 
Others Present Kevin Fox-Town Coordinator, Paula Harrison-Tax Collector/Treasurer, Bill 

Ennen, Todd Cororan-MBI, Dave Charboneran 
  

Meeting was called to order by Mark Thibodeau at 4:00 PM 
 
  MBI representatives discussed various MBI updates including the “MBI Assist”  
  Program. There was further discussion regarding various design, design build,  
  construction and operation alternatives as well as financing mechanisms. 

 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6PM 
 
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Colleen Worden 
Office Clerk 
 
Accepted by the Board of Selectmen 

   
______________________________ 

       Eileen Sauvageau  

 
      ______________________________ 
      Mark Thibodeau-Chairman 

 

__            _____________________________________ 

Jack Cavolick  
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